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Comments:    Any extension proposal needs to be completely transparent for public review. The Forest Service is

the agent for the general population, not the sole proprietor of public lands. There need to be an extension to

allow public review, discussion, and debate. Failure to do so would be an affront to the people you serve.

 

Thank you,

Gregory Campbell


